
 

 

I-295 Collins/Blanding at Collins Road Interchange 
Financial Project ID:  439484-1 

Jacksonville, Duval County, Florida 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to the Public Hearing for the proposed 

improvements to I-295 Collins/Blanding at Collins Road interchange in Duval County, Florida. 

DATE/TIME: April 19, 2018 

  4:30 p.m.—Open House 

  6:30 p.m.—Public Comment Period 

 

LOCATION: Hillcrest Baptist Church 

  7673 Collins Road 

  Jacksonville, FL  32244 

 

Project Purpose:  The purpose of this project is to reduce traffic congestion at and around the nearby 

intersections of Collins Road and the I-295 Collector Distributor by widening ramps, extending turn 

lanes, and making Interchange improvements.  This project will improve the flow of traffic along     

Collins Road at the I-295 Collector Distributor and surrounding intersection, while taking into account 

the increase in traffic from the recent development in the area.   

Proposed Project:  The proposed project will construct a jug-handle intersection at the Collins Road 

and I-295 Collector Distributor northbound on and off ramps, which will remove the eastbound left 

turn lane from the existing on and off ramps, to a new proposed signal east of the existing signal.  In 

addition, a westbound through lane will be constructed starting west of the northbound on and off 

ramps and ending as a second left turn lane at the Collins Road and Rampart Road intersection.  The    

I-295 Collector distributor southbound off-ramp at Collins road will also be widened to include two left 

turn lanes, two through lanes, and three signalized right turn lanes.  This proposed project includes 

pond modifications, additional right-of-way and access management changes. 

 

Contact Information:  For more information on the project please contact: 

Michael Brock, P.E., Project Manager 
1109 S. Marion Avenue 
Mail Station 2007 
Lake City, Florida  32025       
(386) 961-7707 or (800) 749-2967 ext. 7707 
Email:  Michael.brock@dot.state.fl.us 


